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NEWS
Announcements
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GCC

  Please welcome Janelle “Ashley” Chargualaf as our new Environmental Health and Safety Officer, who started
on February 18, 2019.
 
Ashley is a Certified Safety Professional (CSP) with over 10 years of experience in the field of environmental policy
and management.  Ashley has a Masters in Environmental Health and Safety.  As part of her oversight of the
Environmental Health and Safety Office, Ashley has oversight over all safety policies and procedures, and
implementation and monitoring of all safety programs.  Ashley may be contacted at 788-2223 or
janelle.chargualaf@guamcc.edu.

Carmen K. Santos
VP of Finance and Administration
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